
Whist and Bingo—January 11,2019 

By: Lily Menezes 

 

The first event of 2019 that TEGSA hosted was the ever popular Whist Drive and Bingo on Friday, 
January 11, 2019. Even though it was snowy and cold, cold, cold, a good number of people turned up - 
there were 18 tables! The event was very well organized and very enjoyable.  

The evening started off with Grace Before Meals and a plate of yummy snacks. Tea, coffee and delicious 
cookies were served after. Then there was bingo and although the prizes were less than at the usual 
events, it was still so much fun with everyone concentrating and scratching like crazy. This was followed 
by the ever popular Whist game. Prizes were given to the top winners and one to the lowest scorer (I did 
not say loser!).  Congratulations to Trevor and Loretta D’Sylva, who organized a smooth evening of fun 
and camaraderie. Looking forward to the next event! 

 


